POMPANO BEACH POLICE & FIREFIGHTERS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

2335 East Atlantic Boulevard ● Suite 400 ● Pompano Beach, FL 33062 ● PHONE (954) 782-4161 ● FAX (954) 782-5784

November 4, 2016

Mr. Dennis Beach City of Pompano Beach 100 W. Atlantic Blvd, 4th Floor East Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Mr. Beach,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Pompano Beach Police & Firefighters Retirement System, we respectfully request, pursuant to Resolution #2003-38, that the passive park located at the 200 Block of North Riverside Drive be named in the honor of Sergeant Christopher Reyka.

Sgt. Reyka was murdered in the line of duty on August 10, 2007 while serving as a road patrol sergeant in our City. Sgt. Reyka started his police career with the City of Pompano Beach Police Department in 1989. At the time of his murder he was an active member of our Retirement System. The Board of Trustees believes it is fitting as we approach the 10th anniversary of his death that a city park be named in his honor; just as was done for K-9 Officer Scott Winters (city park located at the 1300 block of North Riverside Drive) and for Firefighter Billy Elliot (city fire station on NW 3 Ave.).

Please note that Sgt. Reyka's date of birth is April 28, 1956 and perhaps a dedication ceremony on Sunday, April 23rd may be in order to celebrate his life and service to our city?

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of \$500 as required by the aforementioned Resolution. The funds were donated by the law firm of Sugarman and Susskind, which represents our Pension Board.

D'Connell

Singerely

Paul O'Connell Chairman

Enclosure